


Dear Parents,


MARS HOLIDAY SHOP (The Snowball Express) will begin today and it is all online! 


Our shop will run from 11/23/2020 - 12/7/2020.


The holiday season is upon us and we are are bringing one of our most loved 
events by our students, the Holiday Shop, to us - all online! The children look 
forward to purchasing gifts for the special people in their lives, and we wanted to 
allow them the chance to do it again this year.


We are using our regular local vendor (from Irwin, PA) this year, 
and are very proud to help support a local business during 
these times. 


IMPORTANT if you have multiple children at MULTIPLE 
schools: You will need to combine your items into one order, 
to receive the Free shipping over $25 discount. 


• Pay with Visa or MasterCard

• Over 300 items to choose from

• Orders ship directly to your home

• Free shipping on orders over $25

• All exchanges and returns will be handled directly by 

Snowball Express, contact information will be in your 
confirmation email when you order.


• All items are shipped as they are received.


Go to www.snowballexpress.shop and please enter School ID 
SB20MARS under Organization ID, from there you can register 
and start shopping!



If you have any questions, please 
contact the appropriate building 
representatives:


Kelly Searle (MAE) - 
kellysearle418@yahoo.com, 
412-614-1058


Michele Krafjack (CENT) - 
bigred_213@yahoo.com, 
412-414-5994


Barbara Anne Lewis (PC) - 
ba4528@yahoo.com, 
724-674-1297


Thank you,

Mars Area Elementary PTO
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